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The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination Against Women
(CEDAW), Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has
the honour to refer to its earlier Note Verbale No. 99 dated 23™ June, 2017, regarding
the list of Nigerian Delegation to the 67th Session of the Committee on the Elimination
of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW). The Permanent Mission wishes to forward
the name of Mr. Tersoo I. Atime, Second Secretary, Ministry of Foreign
Affairs, who is also a Delegate and whose name was inadvertently omitted in the
earlier transmitted list of Delegation.

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination
Against Women (CEDAW), Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 27t June, 2017

The Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination

of Discrimination Against Women (CEDAW)

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais des Wilson, CH-1201 Geneva, Switzerland.



